TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD MEETING
REGULAR MEETING- JANUARY 5, 2021

The January 5, 2021 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at7:00 p.m.
Present were Alan Bill, Kerry Root, Paul Welch with Chairman Doug Chrzanowski presiding.
Also present were Bob Strong and Supervisor Lewis Zorn. Camille Corneby was absent.

The report of the December 1, 2020 meeting was presented. Mr. Bill made the motion to
approve the minutes as written, Mr. Welch seconded carried.

There was a discussion on land that were in the area for sale and what can be done with them.
Chairman Chrzanowski suggested the prospective buyer call Tioga County to see what the
possibilities would be for these properties.

Chairman Chrzanowski stated that the situation at the Airways Road is completed.

Discussion on the Halsey Valley Solar Farm took place.

Mr. McCluskey is working with Code Enforcement on the work on the Smithboro property.
Chairman Chrzanowski stated that the flooding issue on Rt 96 is resolved.

Motion to Adjourn was made by Mr. Bill at 7:35 p.m., seconded by Mr. Welch, carried
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